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15 December 2021 

 

 

To all parents/carers of students 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

As we reach the end of another challenging year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

parents/carers for their fantastic support in these difficult times.  

 

A reminder that the end of term will be 3.20pm on Thursday 16 December 2021 and all 

students return to school on Tuesday 4 January 2022.   

 

The Welsh Government recently announced the country is facing serious challenges because of 

the new coronavirus variant.  I will continue to update you if there are any changes to our current 

plans.  On return to school in January students will still be required to wear 3-ply masks (unless 

exempt) inside buildings and classrooms.  The requirement to wear masks on school transport 

also remains in place.   

 

We will continue to provide regular updates through emails, texts, letters, social media and our 

website.  

 

I hope you have a very restful, happy and safe Christmas holiday.  
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mr M Tucker 

Headteacher 
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